St. Brigid PTO Meeting
Monday, December 9th
6:00p.m.

St. Brigid Catholic School PTO’s Mission Statement: “The mission of the Saint
Brigid Catholic School Parent and Teacher Organization is to assist in providing moral,
spiritual, and financial support that directly benefits the children who attend Saint Brigid
Catholic School. In addition, the mission of the PTO is to provide such support to the
staff of the school, enabling them to continually provide quality educational experiences
for our children.”

Attendees: Laura Wilkowski, Shannon Luft, Kirsten Torreano, Team Gipson, Angelina
Mitus, Diego Saenz, Benjamin Fergin, Nicole Dugger, Michelle Twigg, Beth McLaren,
Lynne Lundberg, Bridget Merk, Ana Sanchez, Alicia Crawford, Amy Lytikainen, Kristen
Granzo, Britni Burks, Casey Beson, Casie McCabe, Jamie Prior, Katie Fox, Katty
Owens, Kim Bennett, Natalie Tselepis, Sarah Dorow, Tami Heilman, Anne Lange, Sarah
Dobbs, Crystal Nelson, Erin Southwell

Principal’s Report (given by Laura)

*End of semester is December 20th.
*Please do not arrive to the school for the concert before 5:30 tomorrow. Students cannot report
to classrooms until 5:45.
*Emerald Evening:
*Sell tickets over the holidays!
*Post on social media
*Ask family members at gatherings
*Sign up to sell at masses (parishes other than St. Brigid are coming!)
*We are collecting raffle items! No item is too small!
*Dinner tickets will go on sale the second week of January



